
Today, May 21, is The Ascension of Our Lord
Click here for a Worship in the Home Guide 

Sunday, May 24 | Online at 9:00 am
Sermon

"The Meaning of (Eternal) Life"
Pastor Jim Holmberg

 Sunday Bulletin for May 24

Worship in the Home Guide
for Sunday May 24, 2020

Services will be pre-recorded and available on our 
 Facebook page, You Tube and Website 

http://ctkdelafield.org
https://blogs.elca.org/worship/2231/
https://blogs.elca.org/worship/2231/
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/537cab5c-2fa7-4399-b92f-6cc4802832d1.pdf
https://blogs.elca.org/worship/2284/
https://www.facebook.com/ctkdelafield/?eid=ARBmgc0XMFnIvwVWobempKU_Ro8esZb_5ELtu9VZnDW6nQhu5tlJ5tvC0Per78FxZoWFz64tVK6TKzfH
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCccahyanVXHx8Ggm8xWMr6w
http://ctkdelafield.org
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fxe5qZhegMgSKJO-4N06mQqwU9l_HctlRlhWVFqyemnQ9TsieqruMFgr9avvqwo6zovBbVE3mCkJIrP4PSFi5WMFiBFw9wQDnVoWeyO5T9iXDCK7PDAl99FiaQNjAys6_ViUrxGJ1CQB8D7m6eJDTNJ4xyxW9OngzVnNrOXHqJi6oi30aXVex5EF5VmmuMOL6hUrzYqmV2GkhMQIJf8C9g==&ver=3
http://ctkdelafield.org/sermons/


Dale Hight

Click Here to read a beautiful prayer to remember our
Veterans this Memorial Day weekend.

Written by The Rev. Mary Jane Huber, pastor,St. John's
United Church of Christ, Merton

Submitted by Pastor Goodrich and Donna Finch

We would like to try something simple, a " Virtual Amen"!
All you have to do is record a short video saying "Amen".
Instructions:
1. Smile
2. Push record on your phone
3. Count to 2 (To yourself)
4. Say "Amen!"
5. Count to 2 (To yourself)
6. Stop the recording
7. Email the video to rquinlan1@gmail.com 
Tips:
1. Hold your phone horizontally.
2. Find bright room, but not in direct sunlight.
3. Look for a nice background.

If we get enough people, we will incorporate this as a video collage into next weeks
service. We would like to see and hear all of you next week!
Send to: rquinlan1@gmail.com

https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/7edb20a1-5d34-4102-824c-b91f450b97d4.pdf


CTK News 
Video Services 
Many of us enjoyed our Mother's Day service sitting on a comfortable chair or sofa.  The video
service allows CTK to share the worship experience beyond our walls for more than one hour per
week.
 
In chatting with Rich Quinlan, the analytics provided by Google, are impressive.
Our weekly views have been climbing steadily since our first video on March 22nd.  The number
of "views" each week are similar to the average number of attendees, pre Covid-19. Interestingly,
our weekly service is being watched at a minimum, five days a week starting on Saturday night.
Having our services available via the web, is truly expanding our ministry beyond the walls.
 
It is cause to celebrate when we consider the number of individuals who are being being
nourished by Pastor Jim's sermons in a variety of locations. May this experience inspire us as a
congregation to continue reaching beyond our walls, especially as we return to our 'new normal."
Praise God!
 
Thank you to our tech team for their diligence during this time. The job of "stitching" all of the
video components together is extremely time consuming. Thank you Rich for all of the Saturday
afternoons you have given up to make the service seamless.

Mike Groh

Christ the King's DIGITAL VBS Registration
Christ the King Lutheran Church in Delafield will be offering a
digital VBS this summer! VBS will run June 15-19, 2020! 

Gospeltopia is a unique and wild jungle where we will explore
how Jesus knows, cares for, and saves us!



Audrey Schleich is in her
fourth year at Carroll

University.

Elizabeth Mantey is
in her second year

at Marquette

Sign Up Here https://forms.gle/4WshhTZEXVEQRLqF8

Summer My cell is 262-215-7866. (Please leave a message and I will call you back!)

Supplies Needed for VBS
We are in need of the following supplies for our virtual VBS kits.  
If you are able to donate an item, please drop it off to the box in the main
entryway of the church on Mondays from 9am - noon. 

Some items can be found  at the Dollar Store, Walmart, Craft Store, or online:

Green table clothes
Plain (cheap) white only paper plates
Yellow paper plates
cotton balls
brown yard
large/wide popsicle/craft sticks
Elmer's school glue 

Graduation/Scholarship Recognition
Sunday, June 7

Congratulations Arrowhead High School Graduate Mason Carnell.  Mason will be
attending Winona State University in Minnestoa. He will major in business and play
football. 

Mason Carnell

Congratulations 2020/2021
 Newman Scholarship Fund Recipients

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfEa7mvecZm7HdrRDBOiAV56dxo7kqdoFaU2-WI2L0SiFvRKQ/viewform


University.

McKenna Ellena is in
her fourth year at

Augsburg University

Gratitude
Over the last five years of my time working at CTK, so many of you have prayed for and
supported my son Sam and our family through Sam's four surgeries.
With Arrowhead Graduation just a few weeks away, I wanted to express my gratitude for all of
your kindness. Sam is fully healed, back to playing sports, and headed to Trinity College in IL to
pursue his Masters of Divinity. 

Forever Grateful,
Jill Vento, CTK office Administrator

Music Ministry
The ringers from Christ the King are organizing a partial, safely spaced resurrection for June 14th
worship.

Christ the King New Picture



Directory! 
Because we cannot gather in person to take photos, we
are asking everyone to send in a picture!
Along with the picture please include proper spelling of all
family members in the photo. 
 
Please send us a photo via e-mail to
Summer@ctkdelafield.org or regular mail to the church
office church by June 15, 2020.

Generosity of CTK Members
Sheryl Skorik continues to sew many face masks weekly and bring them to CTK,
where Mike Groh picks them up and delivers to those in need. Last week Mike
dropped them off at Sister Brown's Homeless Shelter at 24th and Center and they
were well received.

An Update About Returning To Worship

A Pastoral Letter from Bishop Paul Erickson
Greater Milwaukee Synod, ELCA May 12, 2020

COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 
OFFICE HOURS: 
Pastor Jim and Jill are available by phone and email. We will keep you updated through the
website, email, and Facebook. Staff are available via email, (office@ctkdelafield.org).
 
PASTORAL CARE: If you have pastoral care needs or if you need prayer or counsel please call
me anytime at 262-219-2986. If I am unable to answer immediately I will return the call as soon
as possible.  If you have an interest in sharing your own prayers and devotional writing, please let
me know. Your brothers and sisters in Christ would love to hear from you.

COMMUNITY SUPPORT: If you or someone from your our church family needs additional
support (groceries, access to medications, etc.) we are ready to provide support. Please contact
the church office 262-646-2343, email the church office at office@ctkdelafield.org or my cell for
help 262-219-2986 (Pastor Jim). 

OFFERINGS: We continue to rely on the faithful giving of our community to sustain the ministries
of the church and ask you to consider giving electronically through our website or by mailing in
your offering during this time.

A Site For Good News https://www.goodnewsnetwork.org/

https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/5ec32e62-5241-4291-b677-5d103305dd0e.pdf
http://(office@
https://www.goodnewsnetwork.org/


Prayer Ministry
The Grieving Family of: Kimberlyn Graham (Dick and Sue
Rutledge's Granddaughter)

Ongoing Prayers: Roger, Alice S.,Buzz H., Karen N., Bob,
Kelly, Trisha S., Mike Corgiat, victims of human trafficking,
those serving in the military, those who are incarcerated, and
their families.  

Ministry Partners:
Serenity Inn, Family Promise, Reformation Lutheran Church, Lutherdale Bible Camp, All God's
Children, Mt. Meru Coffee Project & Outreach for Hope Congregations.

Outreach 
Supporting Reformation Lutheran Church During COVID 19
Click here for an update from Barb Hamann

Luther Social Services
To donate to the LSS Response Fund, people can visit lsswis.org/LSS/lssresponsefund.

Family Promise Finds A New Way to Help
While churches are unable to host families, Family Promise of Waukesha
County still wants to help our neighbors.  Support may include money for
transportation, car repair, food and household supplies.  
www.familypromisewaukesha.org/donate  
Thank you, Shelly, Jenni and Vicky

A Message from Mt. Meru Coffee Project
Coffee can be ordered online .  www.mtmerucoffee.org
FREE SHIPPING ON ORDERS OVER $15.00 U NTIL MAY 31st

Lutherdale 34th Annual Quilt Auction | Sat, Aug 8 
  Festival https://www.lutherdale.org/quilts/ 
Quilt Preview, and Fish Fry Friday, August 7, 2020 - 4pm to 7pm

STTLC- Opportunities To Support Our Partners 
Women's Center of Waukesha
Fresh Start Learning
Franciscan Peacemakers- New Curated Care Packages and Community Care Soap Special
Care Packages For Uncertain Times- Find The Perfect Care Package

Register and More Information Here

https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/d11f0a1e-655f-4697-983c-1a91bf0a2063.pdf
https://www.lsswis.org/LSS/lssresponsefund
https://mailchi.mp/7f19a5a1718f/you-did-it-732519?e=3b0661f43c
https://www.mtmerucoffee.org/
https://www.lutherdale.org/quilts/
https://twcwaukesha.org/
https://www.freshstartlearninginc.org/about-us
https://www.giftsforthejourney.com/blogs/friends-on-the-journey-blog/care-packages-for-uncertain-times
https://www.giftsforthejourney.com/collections/care-packages
https://outreachforhope.org/bike-ride-2/


Looking for Daily Spiritual Refreshment?

God Pause Devotions are reflections sent daily via email
brought to you by the alumni of Luther Seminary. Sign up to
begin receiving your spiritual refreshment today!

God Pause Devotions

Visit Our
Website

STAY CONNECTED:

http://www.luthersem.edu/godpause/
http://ctkdelafield.org
https://www.facebook.com/ctkdelafield

